Van: SULTANA Joe [mailto:joe.sultana@eurocontrol.int] 
Verzonden: dinsdag 2 februari 2016 14:18
Aan: Toor van T.
Onderwerp: Ukraine - Flights

Dear Mr van Toor,

Following my interview with the Dutch Parliamentary committee on the follow up of the safety investigation of MH17, below please find the answers to questions from the parliamentarians to which I promised an answer before Wednesday.

Were we aware of any issues in the eastern part of Ukrainian airspace, e.g. reduced capacities etc. due to radar interference or other such events.

 

I can confirm that we did not receive any such information.

What airlines stopped flying in eastern Ukraine following the airspace restrictions in the Crimea region?

The following airlines:

· Norwegian Air Shuttle AS

· Srilankan Airlines

· Scandinavian Airlines System

· Thomson Airways LTD

operated regular flights through Eastern Ukraine until April 2014 but, according to our records, did not operate any flight through the same airspace as of 1st May.

The following airlines:

· British Airways

· Kharkiv Airlines

· Pegasus Hava Tasimaciligi A.S. (Pegasus)

· Finnair OYJ

operated very few flights through Easter Ukraine in May 2014 and no flights in June and July.

Please contact me if you need any further clarification.

Best regards,

Joe Sultana

Director Network Manager

